
The event  
that's  
shaking up  
the childcare  
industry.



A CHILDCARE BUSINESS LEADERS CONFERENCE 

H I N G E  B R O K E R S  P R E S E N T S

LEARN MORE AT WWW.SHIFTCHILDCARELEADERS.COM 

EVENT 
OVERVIEW
This annual, three-day conference is
100% content and quality focused. 
Strategically planned and executed
to help early education business
owners and directors focus on their
company's financial health, growth,
staffing and operations. And
mindfully crafted to help owners
build relationships, profit from new
ways of thinking and collect
meaningful content. No vendors or
sales pitches here.  
 
Are you ready to SHIFT your childcare
business into gear and crank your
industry and business management
know-how up a notch? Let us be your
driving force. 

KEY 
TAKEAWAYS

Gain inside knowledge on industry
trends and upcoming industry
challenges. 
 
Focus on the major management
functions of your childcare
business: finance, operations,
marketing, human resources and
logistics. 
 
Improve your staffing with hiring,
onboarding, staff retention and
staff management tips from an
industry expert as well as a
repesentative from Indeed, the
world's #1 job site. 
 
And much more...

FEBRUARY 21-23, 2019 
KIMPTON HOTEL VAN ZANDT IN AUSTIN, TX


